
I am against the Burlington Charter Changes ( Bills  H.566 ,567, 

568 .)  In my opinion, I find it being against all 

gun owners in Burlington and VT  and are unconstitutional . 

 

I would like this email posted for Thursday’s meeting. 

 

Thank You 

 

Ron Rogers 

8 Bradley Court 

St Albans, VT 05478 
 


